
Coleman A. Young Municipal Center   2 Woodward Ave., Suite 1340   Detroit, Michigan 48226  
(313) 224-1027    Fax (313) 224-0372  
CouncilMemberTate@detroitmi.gov  

 

 

City of Detroit  

 
  

JAMES E. TATE JR. 
CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT PRO-TEMPORE  

DISTRICT 1   

MEMORANDUM 
TO: Donna Northern, Homeland Security, and Emergency Management 

THRU: Planning and Economic Development Standing Committee 

FROM:  Council President Pro Tempore James E. Tate Jr. 

DATE: July 5th, 2024 

RE: Disaster Recovery Inquiries 

 

 

Please see questions below related to CDBG – DR funds / Disaster Recovery.  

• Please list all programming that has been funded from CDBG-Dr funds. 

• How does the American Water Plan Insurance program operate? 

• How many programs / options are available under the American Water Plan Insurance 

program? What are the differences in qualifications?  

• Is it possible for impacted residents to receive reduced FEMA payouts as a tradeoff for 

FEMA flood insurance?  

• It is understood that DWSD has a flood and disaster mitigation plan, but is there an 

additional comprehensive plan that speaks to disaster recovery? 

• Are there fund reserves in place for disaster recovery / mitigation? 

• When does the current 10-year FEMA disaster declaration timeline restart?  
 

Please contact Sumaiyah Ahmed at sumaiyah.ahmed@detroitmi.gov for any questions.  

 

CC: Honorable Council Members 

Mr. Deonte Agee, Clerk’s Office 

Ms. Louise Jones, Clerk’s Office 

Mr. Malik Washington, Mayor’s Office 

Ms. Raquel Newell, Mayor’s Office 
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